
From: Roberta Denis <r5denis@verizon.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 5:58 PM 
To: Teresa Gomez <Teresa.Gomez@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment for tonight's meeting 
 
‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 
Teresa Gomez,  
 
I would like to make these comments for tonight's meeting as a resident of District 6. Our residents need 
your determination to make our city safer and more equal for all. My comments are directed Police 
violence in particular. 
 
For agenda item #6 
Police must adhere to transparency law SB1421  with exceptions. POA and LBPD must halt destroying 
records in order to hide police violence. 
Defend Black lives by making sure that Police are not able to continue to conceal their racist violence 
against Black people. 
 
Respectfully, 
Roberta Denis 
 
 


